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What has happened in school this week? 

Welcome to our weekly newsletter.  
 

This week has seen the children settle  
further into their new classes. Although we 

have had a short week there has been so 
much learning happening across the school 
and on Thursday, I got to spend some time 
with some of the Year 6 children playing a 

very interesting maths game.  
 

Take a look through the newsletter to see 
what all the classes have been up to. 

 
Have a lovely weekend! 
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What has happened in school this week? 

This week Nursery had a visit from The Guitar 
Man! We enjoyed singing along to nursery 

rhymes and learning new songs!  
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What has happened in school this week? 

Reception have had another fantastic week. They 
have painted, drawn, played in the sand and  

water, built structures and worked on their fine 
motor skills with water beads and tweezers.  
They managed to sit beautifully through the 

whole celebration assembly too! 
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What has happened in school this week? 

 

 

In Science Darwin class have been exploring  
everyday materials. We started our unit with a  

materials hunt around the outside area where the 
children were able to identify lots of different  

materials. This week we have explored natural and 
human-made materials. The children worked  

together to sort and match human-made materials 
to their natural material. 



 

Lillington Nursery and Primary School 

Head Teacher to Home—23rd September 

What has happened in school this week? 

 

 

In Peake Class this week, we have been 
looking at flexible partitioning. The children 

worked hard to use tens and ones to  
represent numbers in different ways. 
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What has happened in school this week? 

This week, Drew practiced their food preparation 
skills by cutting various fruits. They made sure to 

double check their food safety (particularly  
keeping their fingers out of the way)! 
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What has happened in school this week? 

Year 4 had fun this week making timelines 
linked to the topic Invasion!  

Pankhurst have been working really hard in maths this week, getting to grips 
with the place value of numbers up to 1,000,000 and applying their new 

knowledge to a variety of reasoning and problem solving questions.  
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What has happened in school this week? 

This week, Angelou collaborated with King class in 
a heated exchange of competitive spirits. The two 
classes battled against each other in a desperate  

attempt to become victorious in our hugely popular 
game - ‘Dice of Doom!’ The game combines a 

range of  
mathematical 

skills, including 
arithmetic,  
estimating,  

percentages,  
fractions,  

probability and 
trial and  

improvement. 
Sadly, Mr Pouton, 
Mrs Newman, Mr 

Fortune, Mrs  
Radcliffe and 

even Mrs Wallace 
all attempted to 

claim victory over 
the  

Year 6s but, in the 
end, inevitably 

failed.  
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What has happened in school this week? 

Some children from King Class were lucky to attend 
the APF Exhibition at Ragley Hall this week. The  
exhibition is the UK's largest forestry, woodland,  

arboriculture, fencing and biomass show. During the day, 
the children saw chain-saw carving, tree climbing, the 

world champion spindle maker, the World Pole Climbing 
Championships and loads of bits of machinery linked to 

forestry and arboriculture.  
Here are some photos of the activities. 
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What has happened in school this week? 

 

 

 
Congratulations to Darwin class who had the 
highest attendance in Key Stage 1 this week! 

 
 
 
 

Congratulations to Hopper Class who had the 
highest attendance in Key Stage 2 this week! 
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What has happened in school this week? 

 

 

Lunch Menu 
 

Support 
 

We are able to support families who need white goods, 
uniform, fortnightly food parcels.   

If you would like support with any of these,  
Please contact the school office on  
admin@lillingtonprimary.com 
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